
 
 

Finore Mining Inc. Changes of Auditor 
 

Vancouver, B.C., August 23, 2013; Finore Mining Inc. (CNSX: FIN; OTCQX: FNREF) (the 
“Company” or “Finore”) announces that at the request of the Company, effective August 16, 2013, 
MNP LLP resigned as the Company’s auditor to facilitate the appointment of Davidson & Company 
LLP, Chartered Accountants, of Vancouver, B.C. as the Company’s new auditor effective immediately. 

The management of the Company wishes to thank MNP LLP for their dedication and excellent work in 
the past. 

 
About Finore Mining Inc. 

Finore has the sole and exclusive right and option to earn 100% interest in the Property in the LK 
Project.  Finore’s goal is to define a large-tonnage PGE+Au-Cu-Ni deposit in Finland, thereby 
maximizing value on behalf of its shareholders. 

On behalf of the board of directors of Finore Mining Inc., 

“Peter Tegart” 

Peter Tegart, CEO and Director 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Anthony Zelen 
778-331-2028 
 
The CNSX does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


